

## School of Nursing

PhD Program 525 N. Wolfe Street Baltimore MD 21205-2110 410-614-6281 / Fax 410-502-5481 www.nursing.jhu.edu

October 20, 2016

Brenda Rapp, PhD Chair, Doctor of Philosophy Board Krieger Hall 135 3400 N. Charles Street Baltimore, MD 21218

Dear Dr. Rapp:

The undersigned have read the dissertation submitted by Katherine Heinze entitled "Parent and Family Responses to a Child Undergoing BMT During Transitions in Care" and recommend its acceptance in partial fulfillment of the requirements for the degree of Doctor of Philosophy.

We certify that this dissertation is a significant contribution to knowledge and worthy of publication.

Sincerely,

Jennifer Wenzel PhD, RN

Jennyler Weuz X

Associate Professor, Department of Acute and Chronic Care

School of Nursing

**Johns Hopkins University** 

Marie T. Nolan PhD, RN Executive Vice Dean

Professor, Department of Acute and Chronic Care

Marie T. nolan

**School of Nursing** 

CC:

**Johns Hopkins University** 

Linda Blankenship, Registrar

